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July 2, 2002 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE COMMENTS REGARDING REVIEW OF COSTS 

AND RATES ESTABLISHED IN DOCKET NO. UT-003013  
(July 10, 2002, at noon) 

 
 
 

 
RE: In the Matter of the Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates and 
 Review of the Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure 
 Docket No. UT-023003 
 
TO THE PARTIES: 
 
A prehearing conference was convened on March 15, 2002, where the parties discussed the scope of 
this proceeding in general terms.  The Commission’s Second Supplemental Order dated April 2, 
2002, requested more specific information from the parties.  Paragraph 13 of the Second 
Supplemental Order informed parties that the Commission would seek additional comments 
subsequent to the then pending Commission Order in UT-003013, Part B (“Part B Order”).  The 
Part B Order was entered on June 21, 2002. 
 
A prehearing conference has been scheduled to convene on July 11, 2002.  The purpose of the 
conference is to discuss the impact of the Part B Order and other procedural matters, including 
scheduling issues.  In order for the Commission to fully consider scheduling issues, the Commission 
requests that parties file written comments specifically identifying those rates developed in Docket 
No. UT-003013 that the parties propose for review no later than noon on Wednesday, July 10, 2002. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
LAWRENCE J. BERG 
Administrative Law Judge 


